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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 23, 1998, the Florida

Public Service Commission received a petition from BellSouth Public

Communications, Inc., (Docket No. 980286-TC), seeking waiver of

Rule 25-24.515(8), Florida Administrative Code. The rule requires

that all pay teleplone stations allow incoming calls to be

received. The location of the pay telephone stations is as
follows: 610 Duval Street, Key West, Florida (multiple stations).
Comments on this petition should be filed with the Commission’s

Division of Records and Reporting, Public Service Commission, 2540

Shumard Ozk Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0863, within 14 days

of publication of this notice. A copy of the petition may be

obtained from the Commission’s Division of Records and Reporting,
Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL

32399-0850, or by calling (850) 413-6770. For additional

information, contact John R. Bowman, Division of Legal Services, at

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0852, or

telephone (850) 413-6202.
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